
 Planning Notice 

www.eastriding.gov.uk/publicaccess 
 

Notice to be displayed by 

28 March 2024 2024  
 Notice can be removed after 

13 April 2024 
 

East Riding of Yorkshire Council has received an application for a proposed development 
 

At: Holiday Units  Wold House, Wold Road, Nafferton, East Riding Of Yorkshire 

 
For: External and internal alterations to storage building to allow use as holiday 
accommodation including erection of gazebo with hot tub, construction of raised patio area 
and erection of boundary wall and fence (retrospective) (AMENDED APPLICATION FORM) 

  
 

View application and comment online 

 
     SCAN HERE 

All comments need to be received by 13 April 2024 
 
 

Can’t get online? If you have a library account you can use the PC facilities at any of the council’s libraries 
 

Important notes about commenting: 

We will publish your response on our website and 

remove email addresses, signatures and telephone 

numbers. 

Responses received which the council feel are 

discriminatory, libellous or offensive will be 

excluded from publishing and not taken into 

consideration. 

Further advice on commenting and the  

‘Right to Speak’, can be found via the Public Access 

website. 

 What is the Public Access website? 

Public Access is the council’s website dedicated to 

local planning applications. Register for an account 

on the Public Access website and you can: 

• View details of planning applications 

• Monitor application progress/receive email 

updates 

• Submit comments 

• Search from an updated list of applications 

• View all associated documents, such as plans and 

consultation responses 

 
 

 

Scan the QR code with your smartphone, or visit:  

www.eastriding.gov.uk/publicaccess  

and enter the application number 23/03830/PLF 

You may also submit your comments by email to 

planning@eastriding.gov.uk 


